
 

 

 

 

May 11, 2016 

 

Dear New Emory Law Student: 

Congratulations on your recent acceptance to Emory Law! My name is Andrew Bushek, and I 
am the Director-in-Chief of Emory Law School’s Moot Court Society. It is with great excitement 
that I invite you to participate in our fall Transfer Student Competition. The top competitor 
amongst the transfers will be invited to formally join the Emory Moot Court Society and 
compete in one of the 14 national competitions we attend in the spring. 

Attached is some information about the Emory Moot Court Society, relevant competition 
information, and important dates. Because we must arrange to have enough judges and rooms for 
the Transfer Student Competition, I kindly ask that you review the attached document and reply 
to our Director of Intra-School Competitions, Vasili Brasinikas (vbrasin@emory.edu) no later 
than July 17 if you intend to compete.   

Please do not hesitate to contact Vasili or myself with any questions.  I look forward to seeing 
you on campus in August! 

Kind Regards,  
 
Andrew Bushek 
Director-in-Chief, 2016-2017 
JD/MBA Candidate, May 2018 
Emory University School of Law 
Emory University Goizueta Business School 
 


